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Union Oil and Gas Division: Central Region

Union Qil Company of California
Post Office Box 2620, Casper, Wyoming 82602
Telephone (307) 234-1563

February 2, 1977

U.S. Geological Survey

Branch of 0il & Gas Operations
P. 0. Box 959

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attn: Mr. P. T. McGrath
District Engineer

Re: Renewal of Application To Drill
Navajo Well No. 7-A30
NOO-C-14~20-5198

(SW-I-4304)
Sec. 30, T.25N., R.10W.

San Juan Co., New Mexico

Gentlemen:

An Application to Drill subject well was submitted to your office o
April 5, 1976, and approved by your cffice on April 7, 1976; however,
drilling operations were postponed.

Will the original, approved application together with this letter be
sufficient to obtain an extension of said application? We plan to
commence drilling operations upon approval by your office.

Your prompt attention to this matter will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

UNION OIL COMPANY OF CALIFORNIA

R. G. Ladd, Jr.
District Drilling Superintendent

RGL:pd

cc: N.M. 0il & Gas Conservation Commissionv/’



